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NEWS RELEASE 
 

County Highways 3 and 15 Reconstruction Projects  
Status Changes 

 
 

August 2, 2019 
 
 
The road reconstruction project on County Road 3 (120th Street) between County Road 1 and County Road 3 is 
now open to all traffic. 
 
The reconstruction project on County Road 3 (122nd Street) between County Road 9 and Carver County will 
officially open to all traffic late next week.  There are still some traffic signs that are scheduled to be installed 
early next week, weather permitting. 
 
The reconstruction project on County Road 15 (Falcon Avenue) between County Road 22 and State Hwy 7 will 
remain closed due to a remaining centerline culvert that needs to be installed.  This work is tentatively scheduled 
for the week of August 12.   
 
McLeod County Public Works appreciates the patience and cooperation of the adjacent landowners and traveling 
public while these projects were under construction. 
 
Any questions regarding the project can be directed to Jessie Dehn, Assistant County Engineer at 320.484.4321 or 
Jessie.Dehn@co.mcleod.mn.us. 
 
 
John Brunkhorst, PE 
McLeod County Engineer/Public Works Director 
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